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Statement by Osamu Suzuki, Chairman & CEO of Suzuki Motor Corporation 
regarding General Motors Corporation filing for Chapter 11 
 

Osamu Suzuki, Chairman & CEO of Suzuki Motor Corporation, makes a statement 

concerning General Motors Corporation filing for Chapter 11 on 1 June 2009. 
 

“Our business partner, General Motors Corporation has announced that it filed for 

Chapter 11. 
  

We are going to collect and analyze the information immediately on this matter and 

consider future step to be taken. We also understand that this matter will have only a 
limited effect on our business. 

 

As a business partner, we expect General Motors Corporation to be reorganised 
smoothly under a Chapter 11 reorganisation plan.” 
 

 

 


